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Council Highlights

 
Delegation – Cochrane Skatepark
Sam Stuart, Owner, Shredz Skateshop in Cochrane 
presented to Committee of the Whole a strategy to 
incorporate more smaller, child friendly, skateparks 
within Cochrane.

Delegation – The Great Trail
Mr. Alex Baum, Mr. Stephen Simms and Mr. Julian 
Decocq, from the Rotary Club of Cochrane, presented 
Committee of the Whole with an update on “The 
Great Trail” project, along with the supporting project, 
CentralPark, the visions for the river front lands 
beside Bow RiversEdge Campground and the future 
TransCanada Trail.

Municipal Development Plan
Mark Spence, Senior Planner and Rachelle Dillon, Project 
Manager, O2 Planning + Design, presented Committee 
of the Whole with an update on the new Municipal 
Development Plan. Rachelle highlighted the project’s 
status and the process for public engagement, which is 
scheduled to start in early September 2023.
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